
 

 

 
  
No. 006/20 

 

7th January 2020 

 

 

TO:   ALL BRANCH SECRETARIES 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

CWU Young Workers Conference – Online Registration 

 

Further to LTB 862/19, Branches are reminded that the online registration for the above 

conference is open to register delegates/visitors to the above conference.   The conference is 

taking place at the Marriott City Centre Hotel in Bristol on Tuesday 21st January 2020.    

 

The link to register is as follows:   https://conference.cwu.org 

 

As with previous conferences we ask that Branch Secretaries register their 

delegates/observers. If you experience any problems please contact 

eventsregistration@cwu.org   

  

The closing date for registration will be Wednesday 15th January to enable CWU HQ to 

organise credentials for the event. 

 

Attached is a list of branches with numbers of young workers in the branch.  The delegation 

entitlement to the conference as agreed by the NEC is as follows: 

 

 

Number of Young 

Members 

Delegate 

entitlement 

1-249 1 

250-499 2 

500 and above 3 

 

Any enquiries regarding this LTB should be addressed to Angela Niven by email to 

conferences@cwu.org 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

A P Kearns 

Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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